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End of 1st Quarter
It’s been an amazing and fast 1st 
quarter of the school year. The 1st 
graders have worked hard to 
learn the routines, rules, math, 
reading,, social studies and so 
much more! It has been great to 
see new friendships forming and 
becoming stronger. Thank you for 
all the hard work you are doing 
at home to make sure they are 
ready for school and get extra 
practice on skills we are working 
on! Your support truly helps!

April 15-May 10 -We will be 
collecting pennies and 
coins for the rain forest.  
April 22-Earth Day
May 17-Field Day
May 18- Blackboard 
Review
May 28-Dragon End Zone 
Reward
May 29-Como Park Field s

Calendar of Events: 
November 3: PTO Movie Night
November 6: Teacher Workshop- No 
School
Nov 14: Conferences 4:30-8:00
Nov 16: Conferences- 3:00-6:30
November 20: Thanksgiving Feast @1:45
November 22-26: No School 
December 22: Last day before   
                   Christmas Break

Cold Weather
Please make sure you are sending 

your child to school with 
weather-appropriate attire. 

Students should be coming to school 
with jackets, hats, snow pants, boots, 

and gloves. If a student does not 
have a jacket, they will have to sit 

out of recess. Snow pants will be 
required once it gets more snowy.

Specialist Schedule 
for Next Week: 

Monday- No School 
Tuesday- Day 3: Library & Gym 
Wed. - Day 4: Computer & SBL
Thursday-   Day 5: Music & Gym
Friday-   Day 1: Music & Science

Congratulations to our 
October Good Citizens!

Carter Berglund Avery Klocke
Mason Tauer Andy Huettl
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